Minutes of A660 Joint Council meeting
Monday 7t September 2015 7.30pm at HEART

Attendance

Present: BM, MS, GR, RR, GL, CF, DCJ, SB, TS, CT, CR, NS, SS, DW, PM
Apologies: MM, JO, PL, IL, EP, TB

Agreement of minutes

Minutes accepted as an accurate record of 13th July 2015 meeting.

Matters arising

BM to send email to Patrick McLoughlin about the outcome of the public inquiry. Bill to make a FOI
request for the latest cost estimate of the project. We've paid £16.50 for the room hire but have said
we disagree with groups being charged that used to have free use of Headingley Community Centre.

Appointment of Robert Goodwill

Concern was expressed about the appointment of Robert Goodwill to decide the trolleybus application
in view of his expressed support for the scheme. It was decided that a sub-group will compose a letter
to Mr Goodwill asking for a meeting with him to enable him to re-assure us as to his impartiality.

Email response from Judith Blake

We didn’t have a copy of this to hand, so the matter was deferred until the next meeting.

Headingley Hill Planning Application

A planning application has gone in for the middle field. SB said that the sheltered housing residents are
horrified. It was agreed to send out details of how to object to everyone.

Living Streets

PM explained that Living Streets used to be the Pedestrians’ Association. They have an online petition
asking for government funds so they can encourage children to walk to school. It was agreed to send
the petition out to everyone.

Treasurer’s Report

The treasurer’s report was deferred to the next meeting.

Collection

A collection was taken for £66.50

Any other business

The exhibition. DW suggested it could be held in the market. CT suggested the station.

Date of Next Meeting

Monday 5t October if room available.



